
Announcements– June 9,  2019 
                                        WELCOME GUESTS! 

We invite you to participate in the many opportunities here 

for you.  If you are interested in membership or simply 

learning more about our church, please join us TODAY, June 9 for 

our Discovering Northwood Class at 10:30am in Room 4 of the 

Christian Education Building.    

Nursery: Infants and toddlers (up to age 3) are provided excellent care 

in our nursery during all worship services and Sunday school hour. 

Parents are asked to sign in and out when dropping off and picking up 

your child. 

Loyal to His 
Church 

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater 

facebook.com/citylightnpc 

NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:30 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at  
Communications@northwoodpc.org. 

                  Children’s Bulletins 
Children’s Bulletins for ages 3-6  and for ages 7-12 

are available in the Narthex. 

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals and bulletins are located in white binders in the 
racks outside of the main sanctuary double doors. If you need assis-
tance locating one of these, please ask an usher. 

Northwood Photo Group 
Would you like to start taking better pictures, and use photography as 

a way of exploring God’s beauty? Please join us for our regular 

monthly meeting of Northwood Photo Group,  Tuesday, June 11th in 

rooms 13-15 at 7:00 PM here at Northwood.  If you’re interested in 

photography, you’re invited, whether you are a beginner or expert! For 

questions, contact Curtis Krueger at curtis.krueger@gmail.com or 

David Lawrence at david@primeimagesinc.com 

Summer Camp at Cedarkirk 
Are you looking for a summer program for your child 

that will provide him or her with opportunities for 

spiritual, physical, and social growth? Besides being 

fun, summer camps help kids improve confidence and 

self-esteem; learn new skills and experience the won-

der of the natural world. Discover how a single summer camp can 

last a lifetime! Visit www.cedarkirk.org for program dates, details, 

and registration. Scholarships are available through the Northwood 

Christian Education Ministry. If interested contact Justine Davis 

at childrensministry@northwoodpc.org or 727-796-8090.  

Hurricane Ministry 
The Hurricane Ministry of our church’s Board of Deacons assists 

members in need of temporary housing during or after hurricanes or 

severe tropical storms. If you are in an evacuation zone and would 

need housing or if you are able to share your home with members-in-

need ,  p l ease  con tac t  Cassondra  Fred r iksen  a t 

sonna.fredriksen@gmail.com or the church office. If emailing, 

please use the subject “Hurricane Volunteer.”  Please include your 

name, address, phone number, email address, number of people you 

can accommodate, and whether you have pets. 

Pentecost Special Offering, TODAY! 
The Pentecost offering will be collected for children at risk, with 80% 

of the offering divided between Beth-El and Cedarkirk. The offering 

will provide scholarships to send children to summer Christian 

camps. The remaining 20% is sent to the Presbytery of Tampa Bay for 

ministries with youth and children. Thank you for giving to this special 

offering on Pentecost Sunday. 

               Blood Drive 
June 16th from 9:00am-12:15pm the blood mobile will 

be  located in the Northwood parking lot. All donors 

will receive a free OneBlood T-shirt and a wellness 

check up including blood pressure, temperature, iron 

count, pulse and cholesterol screening. 

Congratulations! 
The roses on the baptismal font are in honor of Katerina Eugenie and 

Olga Victoria Weskerna, infant daughters of Anna and Rob Weskerna 

and granddaughters of Eleanor Cicerchi, born on June 4.  

http://www.cedarkirk.org/
mailto:childrensministry@northwoodpc.org
mailto:sonna.fredriksen@gmail.com


                                    
    
This Week in the Life of Our Youth: 
 Sunday, June 9:           9:30am                Worship 

 Sunday, June 9:          10:45am               Sunday School 

 Sunday, June 9-14:           Music Camp 

 Friday, June 14:    7:00-10:00pm       Game Night 

 Saturday, June 15:      7:00-10:00pm       Messy Church 
     
Upcoming Events: 

Saturday, June 22 at 9pm: HS Mission Trip Sleepover 

Sunday June 23-27: HS Mission Trip 

Friday June 28 from 7-10pm: Middle School (only) Game Night 
 
Volunteers Needed: 
Game Night Chaperones, June 21st, 7:00-10:00pm 

HS Mission Trip Sleepover, June 22nd 

MS Game Night, June 28th 
 
If you’re interested in volunteering with the youth program, please contact 

Vanessa Celotto at youthdirector@northwoodpc.org. Thanks! 
 
Citylights’ Spiritual Growth Team would love to pray for you. Feel free to 

write your joys and concerns on a prayer slip and drop it in the Prayer Box 

located in the City. 

Cedarkirk-All Church Retreat 
The annual Cedarkirk All-Church Retreat will be October 18-20, 

2019.  You won’t want to miss this amazing weekend of fellow-

ship, games, crafts, canoeing and campfire with sing-along and 

s’mores. Poster and brochures can be found on the bulletin board 

directly across from the kitchen. Deposits with room requests are 

being accepted.  Sign up early for best choice of rooms! Questions, 

contact Jeanne Stephen at Jeanneestephen@gmail.com.  

Children’s Ministry 
We had a wonderful week at VBS! The church was filled with 100 kids 

who discovered the wonders of God’s universe!  We could not have had 

a great week if it wasn’t for all the amazing volunteers and youth. We 

had 36 adults helping through the week and 27 youth that guided the 

kids around their island adventure. We are VERY blessed here at 

Northwood with all the items donated and  time spent helping! Thank 

you all! 

Children’s Summer Sunday School 
During the summer months we group the Sunday school classes into 2 

groups; 3yrs-kindergarten in room 3 and 1st grade-5th grade in room 

8.  Children 3 yrs-kindergarten will start and stay in their classroom for 

the Sunday school hour. Children 1st-5th will start off in the sanctuary 

at 9:30am in the first 2 pews on the praise band side, after the joys and 

concerns the children will go to their Sunday school class.  

Fellowship Music Workshop 
Over 44 adults and youth from Northwood will be leaving today 

for the week long FL Fellowship Music Workshop that the kids 

call Music Camp. There will be ample opportunities for music 

making from singing, ringing bells, playing instruments, drumming 

and more.  Plus daily worship experiences, classes and seminars, 

good food, fellowship and fun.  There is a concert of the week’s 

work to which everyone is invited on Friday morning, June 14 at 

10:30.  (arrive by 10:15).  We will return on Friday about 3:30.  Be 

in prayer for the following:  Tanya, Kaleb, and Brianna Adkisson, 

Jack Alwood, Tracey, James, Kathryn and Sarah Birch, Stephanie 

Carson, Emily, Dylan and Claire Cantin, Elaine Cornillaud, Susan 

Curry, Fred Drew, Tom, Cindy and Christopher Huffman, Peter 

and Susan Gajentan, Marti Huff, Barbara Jordan, Steve and Debbie 

Lang, Bill and Patty Martin, Vickie Mills, Hannah Gipson, John 

Hildebrand, Eli and Isaac Jeffre, Mitchell Johnston, Jarrett 

Mattson, Matthew Nigels, Delaney and Jacob Pope, Dennis Ras-

mussen, Janice Wisinski, Joyce and Sarah Worley, Jeffrey and 

Olivia Wulf, Joe Ziegler.  

Messy Church 
“Messy Church” is a fun and relaxing time of fellowship and com-

munity for families with youth and children of all ages. This 

month, we will meet on June 15 from 11:00am-2:00pm at North-

wood in the Family Life Center (gym) where we have a potluck 

lunch, youth lead worship, a devotional for all ages, and games 

for everyone. We’ll also be doing a special art project that you 

can sign up for on the Family Ministry bulletin board in the Nar-

thex. If you’d like more information, please contact Vanessa Ce-

lotto at youthdirector@northwoodpc.org. Thanks! 

mailto:youthdirector@northwoodpc.org
mailto:youthdirector@northwoodpc.org

